
Contact Us 

Mallard Primary School 

Cedar Road, Balby, Doncaster, 

DN4 9HU (Sat Nav-DN4 9HR) 

01302 859116 

admin@mallard.doncaster.sch.uk 

Proud of where we come from, proud of where we are going.  

Theresa Siverns 
Head teacher 

 Attendance for Week 2 

10th September 2018 — 14th September 2018 

Congratulations to Magpie class with attendance of  99.3%  

For more attendance information, please visit:  
http://www.samandsammie.com/ 

Group Presents 
Authorised 

Absences 

Unauthorised 

Absences 
% Attend 

Magpie 288 0 2 99.3 

Puffin 258 0 2 99.2 

Swan 276 1 3 98.6 

Jackdaw 255 5 0 98.1 

Kestrel 284 0 6 97.9 

Goldfinch 264 0 6 97.8 

Falcon 250 0 6 97.7 

Jay 264 3 4 97.5 

Robin 289 4 7 96.3 

Raven 258 2 10 95.6 

Blackbird 248 6 6 95.4 

Eagle 267 0 14 95 

Skylark 271 9 10 93.4 

Hawk 237 1 22 91.2 

Totals 3709 31 98 96.7 

Mallard Primary 
Diary for Week Beginning Monday 24th September 

After School Clubs (3:15-4:20pm) 
Monday Y3/4 Hockey 

Y5/6 Football Club 

KS1 Gardening Club 

Tuesday KS1 Multiskills 

Wednesday KS1 & KS2 Dance Fitness Mash Up! 

Thursday Y5/6 Hockey Club 

Y3/4 Computing Club 

Friday KS1 & KS2 Pop Star Club 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 26th September Year 1 Squirrel Wood Trip 

Thursday 27th September  Year 4 Eureka School trip  

Friday 28th September  Macmillan Coffee Afternoon & Cake sale  

Thursday 4th October  School Photos 

Tuesday 9th October  Jackdaw Ewden Water School trip 

Thursday 11th October  Jay Ewden Water School trip 

Wednesday 24th October  KS1 and Foundation Stage Monster Ball 

16:00-17:00 

Thursday 25th October  KS2 Monster Ball 16:00-17:30 

Friday 26th October  Harvest Festival 

Friday 26th October  School closes for Half Term  

Monday 5th November 2018  Training Day – School closed 

Tuesday 6th November 2018  School opens after Half Term  

Friday 21st December 2018  School closes for Autumn Term (Christmas     

Holidays)  

 



 

 

 Ujalla Ayub 

Logan Holmes 
Puffin 

For magic moments in Read, Write Inc 

For beginning to take more ‘risks’. 

Kayla Mae Warner  

Oliver Roberts  
Swan 

For magic moments settling in well to reception and 

being keen to learn during lessons.  

For listening to others and participating in group 

work with a positive attitude.   

William Grieveson  Blackbird 
For showing determination to read at home multiple 

times every night.  

Grace McCartney  Goldfinch 
For learning together. For helping her friend with her 

maths task. 

Bruno Ashionye  Robin 
For a magical moment in maths. Using sentence 

structures to explain his understanding to others.  

Adelina Moraisa  Skylark For a magic moment in science. 

Joseph Roberts  Jackdaw For always offering thoughtful answers in reading.  

Tommy Spackman  Jay For being an excellent, supportive learning partner.  

Sophie Grimshaw  Raven 
For learning together and supporting others in both 

reading and maths.   

Isabella Tarantiuk  Magpie 
For aiming high when writing a descriptive narrative 

about George making his medicine. 

Tom Flatley  Eagle 
For aiming high during PE when focusing on his 

balance and coordination in football.   

Jace O'brien  Kestrel For aiming high developing his editing skills.  

Jacob Dawson  Falcon 
For his determination to write a fantastic House 

Captain speech.  

Makenzie Lees Hawk 
For always being on task, aiming high and helping 

others. 

Learner Of the Week 

 

If you would like large print or audio versions of this newsletter please 

contact school  

  

 

Macmillan Cake Sale 
We hope you will come and join us to help raise for 
money for Macmillan Cancer Support charity on 

Friday 28th September in the school hall from 2:30pm onwards. It is such a 
great cause and they help support so many people with cancer and also their 
families. We also would love it if you could bake (‘cheating’ is completely       
acceptable on this occasion) and bring in your cakes and buns for us to sell at 
the event. If you do choose to bake yours from scratch then you will be eligible 
to enter our competition to be crowned Mallards Most Magnificent Baker 2018!  
It will be a great atmosphere and all for such a fantastic cause, we hope you will 
help us to make this event and success and raise much needed funds for    
Macmillan Cancer Support. 

Attendance 

We have been very impressed with the positive start to the new academic year 
with regards to attendance! This is fantastic news and we hope this may        
continue throughout the year! There will be a number of attendance initiative 
running throughout the year so watch out for more information about these  
coming soon. 

Parent Pay 
Please remember we have got a strict policy in place with regards to dinner 
money. If your arrears reaches a value of over £10 then we will not be able to 
provide a school dinner and a packed lunch will need to be sent to school with 
your child each day until the account is brought into credit. Thank you 

Bikes at School 
Your children's safety is our number one priority and to help us keep them safe 
we ask you make sure that if your child brings their bike to school they leave it in 
the bike rack at the front of school and under no circumstances must children 
ride their bikes on school grounds. This is to ensure the safety of our children 
and parents as the playground gets quite busy before and after school.  Also, as 
a safety precaution bike helmets must be worn by children when they are riding 
their bikes on the ways to and from school.  

Classroom doors open at 08:40 
Classroom doors open at 08:40am and we expect children to promptly 
enter their classrooms and begin the daily activities as soon as the 
doors open. The doors close at 08:55 and any children arriving after 
this time will need to sign in at the office. 

https://macmillan-email.org.uk/FY7-5T8DK-TANYJD-391UWK-1/c.aspx

